
Miss Bessie F. Greenblatt, principal 
of Weeks street grammar, was among 
those attending the laying of the cor­
nerstone for the new Beth Abraham 
Synagogue. Laurel avenue and Main 
streets. Auburn, on Sunday afternoon, 
when city officials joined with Rabbi 
Samuel Spivak, of the synagogue, Rab­
bi Miller, of Portland, and others in 
commemorating the occasion. Miss 
Greenblatt passed the week end in Au­
burn as a guest of Miss Dorothy Hal­
perin. a former schoolmate at Gorham 
Normal.


